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Editorial

I would like to announce the special supplement of “Nuclear 
Medicine Review” which consists of case reports only. Due to the 
changes made by management board, we can no longer print 
the case reports in previous form. Now the authors should adapt 
similar works to meet the requirements of clinical vignette which 

can be published in regular issues. These changes are made to 
increase the scientific quality of our journal. I hope that above 
changes will not cause any inconvenience to you. This is the last 
chance to read the full case reports in our journal. I hope you will 
find it interesting.

Grzegorz Kamiński

Editor-in-Chief 
Nuclear Medicine Review
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